
BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent
Date: November 9, 2023
Subject: FY2025 Budget Update

At your November 14, 2023, meeting, I will present updated information regarding the FY2025
budget developing process, building on the preliminary information provided at your October 24,
2023, meeting. This presentation will include information regarding the number of students who
enter and exit the Bedford system previously requested earlier this fall. The information
presented will inform the development of the final FY2025 budget that I will recommend to you
later in December. Finance Director Julie Kirrane and Assistant Superintendent Tricia Clifford
will also be available to answer any questions.


